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A ll  esecntives of the Cotapany are reminded that written 
anthorisation is required for any proposed action, of 
whatever nature.

There is no exception to this rule. Verbal authorisation 
can never be accepted.

A l l  executives must make themselves familiar with the 
channels for seeking authorisation for any proposal and 
must follow them invariably.
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